
Minutes of Pastoral Team Meeting held on Thursday 9th February 2023 
 
 
Congregational singing: Mission booklets to be left in St. Mary’s for this to 
happen. 
 
Two new members of the Team were welcome on board, one being our newly 
appointed  Pastoral Youth Ministry Co-ordinator who outlined her future role.  
 
 
 
 
St. Patrick’s Day: Initial arrangements were made.  
 
 
 
World Day of Prayer – 3rd March 2023: Interdenominational service to be held 
in Holy Cross. All welcome.  
 
 
Lay Led liturgies in the absence of Canon Jimmy: Very well attended during 
the week in Holy Cross – worth doing. Now is the time to recruit for new 
people when lay led is so prevalent these weeks 
 
 
Query as to whether we can bring back anointing with oils at the Peregrine 
Mass 
 
Update whatsapp group to current members only 
 
 

 
 

Date of Next Meeting: 
 

Thursday 2nd March 2023 at 7pm in Parish Centre 
 


